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ATTENTION LANDLORDS – FAIR HOUSING FORUM:  EFFECTIVE LEASES & 

LEAD PAINT LAWS 

 

AUBURN, ME. – The The Cities of Auburn and Lewiston along with the Auburn and Lewiston 

Housing Authorities are hosting a forum for area landlords. The morning session will focus on 

preparing effective leases especially around health and safety concerns.  Scheduled to 

participate on the panel are Attorney Aubrey Russell of Shankman & Associates and Attorney 

Megan Hudson of Pine Tree Legal.  

The afternoon session will address changes in Lead Paint Laws with Eric Frohmberg of the State 

of Maine Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Program, Maine Center for Disease Control and 

Prevention.  The panel will discuss the recent changes to the lead paint laws.   

Each session will be followed by a question and answer period.  Registration is required: Please 

call the Auburn Housing Authority at 784-7351 or Lewiston Housing Authority at 783-1423.  

All landlords are welcome to attend.  It will be held on June 21, 2017 from 10:00 – 2:00 pm at the 

Central Maine Community College, 1250 Turner Street, Auburn in Kirk Hall, Room 103.  This is 

the fourth in a series of forums offered to landlords.   
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